
Monday 11th May 2020 

 

Dear Elm Class, 

Good morning! Hope you are all well and feeling good after a nice long 

weekend☺. 

Did you enjoy using your creative minds on Thursday? I liked the 

idea of making a den the best? Did you make one too? How about the 

cornflour activity. Can you describe how that felt when you held it? 

I found it to be very messy, sticky and quite cold! 

Today we will be exploring an Aesop’s Fable called The Boy Who 

Cried Wolf. It’s a fantastic story about honesty. We always try our 

best to be honest don’t we? It’s one of our Golden and Circle Time 

rules in the classroom, which we often speak about.  

We also have a new language of the week- Macedonian and I have set 

you a new challenge for today. Wouldn’t it be nice if you could 

research some Macedonian keywords together with your family? 

Maybe you could find out how to say ‘hello’ or ‘how are you?’  

Wishing you a fun day! 

Miss Dixon 

 

 

 

 


